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Mr. President,

Speaking on behalf of the Chair of the Group of 77 and China, we would like to have clarity on the
deadline. What do you mean by a short deadline?

| would like to make on this point an observation that we have lost at least two precious days of
negotiations on this text because of the lack of clarity on the process. It is not the fault of G77 and
China. We were ready to work and, therefore, the consideration of the deadline must take into
account the fact that we have lost some days of negotiations because we had to deal with the lack
of clarity in the process.

Mr. President, | hope you take that into account and we would like to have clarity on these
deadlines which cannot be very short and it should allow us to work and help assist the presidency
to come to a successful outcome at Copenhagen, which is the desire of the Group of 77 and China.

| thank you.



